
 

 

Francis City 2317 South Spring Hollow Road, Francis, Utah 84036 

Website: www.francisutah.org 

Email:  sgillett@francisutah.org or smoses@francisutah.org  

Phone 435-783-6236   Fax 435-783-6186 

 

 

 
 

 

Public Notice 
 

The Francis City Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on June 21st, 2018 at 

7:00 p.m. in the Francis City Community Center, located at 2319 South Spring Hollow 

Road.  The purpose of the hearing is to review a conditional use permit application for an 

accessory apartment at 596 Spruce Way, Francis, UT.  The public is welcome to attend 

and make comment.  Published in the Summit County News June 1st, 2018. 
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